GREAT BEGINNINGS JUNE 2021NEWSLETTER TO PARENTS

The end of our academic year is almost here, and our Summer Camp will soon begin. A bittersweet time for everyone – some are graduating and leaving their friends behind and some are looking forward to Summer Camp fun, where they can enjoy some uninterrupted (by academic classes) play!

GRADUATION:

Our Graduation ceremony will take place on Thursday, June 24th at 10:30AM-(VIA- Zoom) Your child's teacher will share the ID & password for the zoon meeting. SUMMER CAMP:

Summer Camp activity fee of \$150 is due by June 7th. Please make sure you make a timely payment to secure a spot for your child this summer. Our Summer Camp schedules are out - please take a copy and see how much fun is coming our way.

WATER PLAY:

We will have a lot of water play this summer, so your child will need to bring sunscreen, bathing suit, closed-toe water shoes and a towel. If your child is still wearing diapers he/she will need Little Swimmers diapers. Due to Covid our Water play will be every Friday but we will divide the classes in 2 different groups of 3 classes each week (we have 3 different playgrounds so every class will be separated) so your child's class will do water play every other Friday. (check the group your child is in the summer calendar) Please make sure that your child has all of the above items by the start of Summer Camp. Every single item brought to school must be labeled with your child's name. We do not encourage children to bring toys to school as those get broken or lost easily.



SHOES:

With the warm weather approaching we'd like to remind you to bring your child to school in closed-toe shoes to prevent possible injuries.

This summer we will be teaching children basic Spanish. We are creating a Spanish book for your child. We will be keeping their work and you will receive a book at the of each subject taught.

Please remember, if there are any issues or concerns about your child you are always welcome to address those with Mrs. Regina or Mrs. Rosie. The well-being and happiness of our students and their parents are of utmost importance to Great Beginnings Staff and Administration

~Great Beginnings Administration